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The demand for an air squadron command here in Bangor will 
be great for Environmental protections in the near future. As a  

military officer I believe you need to monitor the skies above 
Maine for enemies that can dilute COVID types of biological 

components/weapons and spray us from releasing components 
into the skies over Maine. Without proper reconnaissance 

missions, Maine will be blind even further in the future. You will 
need to use the Intruder reconnaissance plane and the Warthog 

thunderbolt plane; these types of surveillance vehicles are 
peace makers when the time comes here in Maine. Therefore 
you should build these “warehouses” and “storage” buildings 

keeping in mind that you here in Bangor, Maine might need to 
house a squadron of surveillance aircraft such as the Intruder 

and the Warthog Thunderbolt at the state level with 
Environmental protection funding. 

Keeping warehouses at Bangor airport with this procedure and 
rule in mind will enable the state allocated funds to executive 

other laws concerning aircraft storage in the future. Regardless 
if your new construction is for aircraft or not, I would keep in 

mind that Maine needs to keep a squadron of its own in Bangor 
eventually to protect the skies and monitor the coastlines. 
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       In the future you will need a state owned squadron of reconnaissance jet to rule 
the skies above Maine. The Intruder recon plane/jet and the Warthog Thunderbolt are 
the two surveillance vehicles I would keep in Bangor. 
       As a military officer I haven't seen any reconnaissance planes in these skies at all.
Beware if the skies aren't monitored properly; enemy planes might be able to "spray" 
covid like components into the atmospheres above Maine when they attack us.  As a 
military officer I would recommend keeping at least two nice 
surveillance/reconnaissance planes/jets in the state warehouses anyway.
Bangor works for me; I would enjoy to see those two planes flying over the skies of 
Bangor.
Steven C. Sheppard
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